

Cerenzio & Panaro, P.C.

CONSULTING ENGINEERS

171 WOODPORT RD., SUITE B • SPARTA, N.J. 07871 (973) 726-9114 FAX: (973) 726-0341 info@cpengineers.com www.cpengineers.com

November 9, 2005

Mr. Leonard A. Ferraro, Jr., Vice President Ferraro Construction Corporation 5 Park Drive Franklin, N.J. 07416

Re:

SCMUA Truck Scale Facilities

Contract No. 225

Dear Mr. Ferraro:

Please accept my sincere thanks for the wonderful framed photograph of the completed Truck Scale Facilities, and more importantly, your very kind words in Ferraro's October 12, 2005 letter. Both are very much appreciated.

So often projects like this can become dull or unchallenging, even more, not very much appreciated. Your Firm's early, careful, and comprehensive attention to administrative detail, followed by the execution of your work under some difficult, if not challenging conditions will be long-remembered.

I enjoyed working with all of your staff, office and field alike. Ferraro has completed a beneficial project for the SCMUA and one which Cerenzio & Panaro, P.C., like Ferraro, can look to with pride. Let's hope our paths can cross again real soon. All the best.

Sincerely,

CERENZIO & PANARO, P.C.

Carroll J. Oliva, P.E., R.A.

G:\Personal Letters\Ferraro.wpd

CONTRACTOR STATE

post kink kitch Volumenting along past surgers .

Committee of the was primer to the first